
The tenant who will occupy the building for the next 8 years will require only 60% of the
parking proposed per the City ordinance. We feel that if we provide the required 128
spaces for 30275 Hudson Dr. we will severely under park the neighboring lot. We would
like to allocate existing parking to the neighboring lot but since both lots are owned by
Nadlan a shared parking agreement could be arranged should the additional parking be
needed in the future for 30275 Hudson Dr.




